
Open Evening 
Wednesday 18th September 2024 

Doors open at 6.15pm.  Event ends 9.00pm. 
 

Tours:  6.30pm - 8.45pm  
 

Headteacher’s address:  6.45pm, 7.30pm and 8.15pm 
(To book a place for the Headteacher’s address,  

please complete the MS Form here) 
 

This will be an opportunity to tour the school and for  

parents/carers to meet our staff and students. 
 

 

Selective places (musical aptitude test) 

We are now accepting applications for 32 selective places in the 2025 
intake via a musical aptitude test for students who reside within 

Colchester Borough.   
 

To apply under this criteria, please complete the supplementary 
information form when booking a place.   

 

Please note, the musical aptitude test will take place after school during 
the week beginning Monday 7th October 2024. 

Admissions, The Gilberd School, Brinkley Lane, Colchester, CO4 9PU    

:  01206 842 211    

:  www.gilberd.com   :  admissions@gilberd.com  

The Gilberd School 

https://forms.office.com/e/6GtrLqpjdX

